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‘To be the best that we can be’ 
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian                                       Thursday 29 April 2021 

  

 After what I’m sure you will agree has been a turbulent year we are pleased to 

announce that we have booked the residential trip to Robinwood for the year 6 

class next year. This is of course subject to government guidelines allowing the 

trip to go ahead.  

 

Robinwood is a fantastic residential activity centre with highly qualified 

instructors who look after the children alongside school staff from the moment 

we arrive to the moment we leave. They are unique in the fact they also have 

qualified night staff to help support the children if they have any problems 

during the night. They are also incredibly inclusive and are flexible to meet all 

children’s needs regardless of DSEN or dietary requirements.   

 

We are intending to travel to the centre which is based in Todmorden Rochdale 

on the morning of Monday 1st November 2021 and return at 3pm on 

Wednesday 3rd November 2021.  

 

I am going to hold two Zoom meetings on Monday 17th May 2021 at 4pm and 

Wednesday 19th May at 10am. You only need to attend one session and I will 

provide information about the trip and answer any questions you may have. I will 

send out a link to the meeting nearer the time. If you have any questions you do 

not wish to discuss on Zoom please email the school office FAO Mr Scott and I 

will do my best to reply promptly. If your question is confidential and you require 

a phonecall please also send an email letting me know. 

 

The total cost of the visit is £205 which needs to be paid via School Money (a 

link will be sent out to you). This does not include the cost of coach travel which 

is paid by school.  

 

 

tel:01617705460


Responsibility, Resilience & Respect 

 

‘To be the best that we can be’ 
 

To book a place for your child you can either pay the full amount or as we 

understand that the current financial situation is not ideal for some of our 

families at the moment and you may prefer to pay in instalments. If you would 

like to do this we require 4 payments of £51.25 on: 

 

1st June 2021 

1st July 2021 

1st August 2021 

1st September 2021 

 

If you would like to discuss the finances in more detail please send an email 

marked for our school business manager Mrs Draper.  

 

Robinwood is a fantastic experience and is always talked about fondly by the 

children throughout year 6 and beyond. The memories they create are special 

and we hope all children can attend.  
 

  
 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr Scott  

(lead practitioner)  
 


